
As we step into the summer months, there’s a renewed sense of energy 
and optimism across Highfield. The sunshine brings more opportunities 
for outdoor activities, garden visits, and precious moments with loved 
ones – all of which we know mean so much to our residents and 
families. 

I’m incredibly proud of the team for the care, kindness, and 
commitment they show every day. Whether it’s creating lovely 
moments with residents in the garden, supporting one another through 
challenges, or simply sharing a laugh together – it’s these things that 
make Highfield feel like home. 

We’ve got lots planned this summer, from BBQs to afternoon teas and 
entertainment in the sunshine – and we look forward to welcoming you 
too as many of these as possible. Your involvement makes such a 
difference. 

As always, if there’s anything you’d like to see more of, please do share 
your thoughts. We’re here to listen, improve, and grow – together. 

Wishing you all a safe, sunny and joyful summer, 
Luke Owens 
General Manager 

 

Soaking Up the 
Season  

Dates for 
your Diary 
 
Please see the below events 
upcoming at Highfield – 
Everyone is welcome to join!  
 
June 
 
27th National Cream Tea     
Day [Louise Flanagan sings all 
your favourite songs]  
 
30th Pride Party [Divas 
Comedy Drag Show, staring 
Claire Chanel]  

 
July  
 
1st – Afternoon Tea at 
Tadcaster Golf Club  
 
4th – Visit from Barkston Ash 
Nursery  
 
8th – In Home Service with 
Reverend Ann Fox  
 
11th – Musical Performance by 
Pip Barton  
 
17th – Live Music with Brad 
Mack  
 
22nd – Chris White Jazz Duo 
 
29th – Live Music with Nikki  

General Manager Focus 

Highfield Care Home 



Barkston Ash Nursery  
We had the pleasure of welcoming the children from Barkston Ash 
School for a joyful morning filled with toys, arts & crafts, and lots of 

play!  
Our residents absolutely love spending time with the younger 
generation — sharing stories, laughter, and making beautiful memories 

together  
Thank you to Barkston Ash School for bringing so much joy to our 
home! 

.  

 
 
 

 WOW — what a day at Highfield!  
We had the BEST time at our Silent  
A massive THANK YOU to the amazing Pete Goldup at The Silent 
Disco DJ for bringing the party to us — it was truly unforgettable! 
Pete Goldup - The Silent Disco DJ 

Headphones on , feet moving , hearts full — the room 
was filled with dancing, laughter and pure joy! 
Residents, staff and guests all joined in the fun — and we’re already 
looking forward to the next one! 
Thank you again, Pete — you were fantastic! 

 

What we’ve been up to... 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON… 
Carers Week!  
Celebrating International Carers Week at Highfield – we’re so 
grateful for the compassion, commitment and care they show 
each and every day!!  

Brownie Day  
Our lovely residents rolled up their sleeves today 
and got stuck into some serious baking fun — 
chocolate brownies were on the menu, and the 

results were scrumptious!  
Big thanks to our official taster, Geoff, who gave 

them a big thumbs up! “Absolutely delicious,” 

he declared — and we couldn’t agree more!  
There were smiles, laughter, and just a little bit of 

chocolate on noses…  
We love seeing our residents enjoying hands-on 
activities that bring joy (and sweet treats!) to the 

day.  

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/djpetegoldup?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX2G5P-elEABwaqwW_sCzsO5LCbzTxcqVJI2Hb-kW9iabipg5TT6qxMq9OEnG4YcCxLredW0wADjsXDgwmOIhkHHhgUsksJehmn4xvQD1mWD4S4W2Er8dcGWZFjdfDwbCgz_a460kuT9x4W7NiW6-wcMnv8t-L6C-W5KlXJ7y7nMQ&__tn__=-%5dK-R


 

What a Day to Celebrate!  
We marked ONE WHOLE YEAR of Highfield with an unforgettable 

anniversary party — and what a celebration it was!  
A HUGE thank you to everyone who came along and made the day so 

special It was the perfect mix of sunshine , great music , 

delicious food , refreshing drinks , and of course, amazing 

company  It’s been a year filled with laughter , love , and 

community spirit — and we couldn’t have done it without our 

incredible team and supportive families  Here’s to many more years of 

care, compassion, and good times!  
 

Highfield – 1 Year Anniversary Party 

LET’S TALK 

   Facebook 

 

Knit & Knatter at Highfield!  
We had a fabulous time at our recent Knit & Knatter 
session here at Highfield! A huge THANK YOU to 
the lovely Pat —one of our residents’ wonderful 
wives—who kindly hosted and made everyone feel 
right at home!  
The room was full of giggles , chatter , and 
clacking needles as our residents shared stories, 
laughter, and crafty skills. It’s always such a joy 
to see friendships blossom and creativity shine!  
 
 

 

 

Highfield Care Home  

Tel: 01937 221 720 • www.barchester.com 

 

Don’t forgot to follow us at 

@BarchesterHighfield 

 
 

http://www.barchester.com/

